From: Rachael Stevie (CD)

To: "Pat Shopbell"

Subject: RE: Shopbell Ranch BL Adjustment.
Date: Thursday, April 30, 2020 1:09:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Thank you! I just sent a transmittal of comments to you (and your agent) about 30 minutes ago.
Public Works has concerns about access that you’ll need to work directly with them on. Once
that’s sorted out, I should be able to issue conditional preliminary approval.

Ritnand LA,

PlannerI

Kittitas County

Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-962-7637

rachael.stevie.cd@co Kittitas.wa.us

Please Note: In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Govenor’s Stay Home, Stay Healthy Order,
Kittitas County Community Development Services is closed to the public until further notice. At this time | am
working remotely and will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.

From: Pat Shopbell <pjshopbell@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 1:06 PM

To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Shopbell Ranch BL Adjustment.

Just to let you know that the 2020 property taxes have been paid in full. If you need anything
further please let me know. Thanks

Pat Shopbell.
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